RESTORATION PROJECT 2024-2025
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St. George’s church building bears witness to the history of our St. Catharines community and to the faithful and generous generations who have gone before us and who made this church possible. It is also a building whose doors are open 365 days of the year as a beacon of hope and help for our city, providing food and welcome, hospitality, prayer, and a safe and caring space for the most marginalized in downtown St. Catharines through our feeding and community programs, as well as through our worship and fellowship.

It is a building that is well loved and well used and that is in need of restoration work in 2024-2025 in order to preserve the present integrity and future health of all of the structural details that make this historic building such an important part of the fabric of our community. This work is currently forecast to cost between $500,000 and $600,000.

We invite you to consider making an offering toward our Restoration Project. In doing so:
-we honour the history and legacy of this church.
-we act as responsible caretakers for the gift that previous generations have built and passed on to us.
-we contribute to how those in our community most affected by poverty and food insecurity are cared for. 
-we preserve this historic building for generations to come.

We will be creating a Restoration Project plaque at the end of this project to give thanks for those who contributed and to remember those in whose memory donations have been made.  

You can fill out a Restoration Project form if you wish to contribute to this work. 
If you would like to contribute in memory of a loved one, you can fill out a Memorial Restoration form.

Tax receipts will be issued for all contributions.
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